Bluebirds Newsletter 18 Nov 2016

We've had 2 fantastic experiences this week - A Music in Hospitals concert on Tuesday and a Theatre Company performing Roahld Dahl's revolting rhyme, Little Red Riding Hood, yesterday. Both were such a treat. Thanks must go to Susie who organises these wonderful events.



Dates for your
diary:
Sat 26 Nov - FOLS
Christmas Fayre
Tues 13 Dec - Lower
school Christmas
Concert
Weds 14 Dec Christmas Disco

Have a nice weekend. Mandy & Bluebirds Team

Photo gallery









